
 

November 7, 2024 

To whom it may concern 

 Mazda Motor Corporation 

 Masahiro Moro 

Representative Director and President 

 Code No.: 7261 TSE Prime 

 Contact Keiji Watanabe  

General Manager, Accounting Department, 

Finance Division 

 (TEL 082-282-1111) 

 

 

 

Apology Concerning the Incorrect Posting of the Title of Materials Regarding the Financial Results on Company's 

Website Prior to Timely Disclosure 

 

 

We would like to inform you that the title of the materials regarding our financial results for the second quarter of the fiscal 

year ending March 31, 2025 (April 1, 2024 to September 30, 2024) was inadvertently posted on our website before the 

timely disclosure of the information on the Tokyo Stock Exchange. 

 

We deeply apologize to our shareholders, investors, and other stakeholders for any inconvenience caused. In light of the 

importance of timely disclosure of corporate information, we will work diligently to take measures to prevent a recurrence. 

 

In response to this matter, the scheduled disclosure of financial results at 3:30 p.m. today has been changed to 12:00 p.m. 

 

 

1. Information inadvertently posted on the company's website 

  Title of the materials regarding the financial results for the second quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31, 2025 

 

2. Time period posted on the company's website prior to timely disclosure 

  November 6, 2024, from 11:54 a.m. to 12:07 p.m. 

 

3.Cause 

 Mis-operation during the preparation process of posting on the company's website 
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